
   

 
 

 

Passing-off and Fraud Alert: Tsz Shan Monastery (“TSM”) is a non-profit making 

charitable organization. Please refer to our official website and official social media 

accounts for information and activities relating to TSM. Please beware of commercial 

or fraudulent activities making reference(s) to or claiming to be organised by TSM. 

TSM has not engaged or authorized any third party to conduct any recruitment, event 

promotion, fundraising, sale of souvenirs/consecrated items, or any other 

charitable/commercial activities. If any passing-off or fraudulent activity is noticed, 

TSM will refer the matter to relevant law enforcement agencies as appropriate and 

reserve all rights to take further actions. TSM urges the general public to exercise 

caution at all times to prevent any potential losses. 

 


